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              Friday 22nd September 2023 

We would like to offer a warm welcome back to all our families including the new ones who 

have joined us in September. We look forward to working together and giving your child a 

wonderful experience at Basnett Street Nursery School. 

Reminder for Parents 

Is your child due to start school in September 2024? Have you applied 

for your  primary school place? You need to apply online at:  

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools  by the 15th January 2024. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Hello, my name is Hayley and I am the new Family Support 

Worker here at Basnett Street Nursery School. My role is to 

offer emotional and practical support to children, parents and 

their families. I am based in the parent and community room 

so please feel free to come and say hello. I am free for a 

chat Mondays and Tuesdays or Wednesday afternoons.   

At Basnett Street we love to see our children here, learning 

and having fun. Regular attendance helps children to        

develop their confidence, friendships, learning and develop-

ment and so one of my areas of focus will be supporting   

improving attendance. The Department for Education has 

determined that a pupil becomes a persistent absentee 

when their attendance is below 90%. I will be monitoring this 

so that together we can promote good attendance in a     

positive way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colour Monster Days 

We are going to be talking to the children 

about their emotions.  

In order to do this we are going to hold 

some ‘Colour Monster Days’’.  

Please can we ask that your child wears 

the following coloured clothing items on: 

Wednesday 27th Sept- Yellow (Happy) 

Wednesday 4th October - Blue (Sad) 

Wednesday 11th October -  Red  (Angry) 

Wednesday 18th October -  Green (Calm) 



 

 

The nursery doors close at 9.00am and 12.55pm for group time.  

Group time lasts for 15 minutes and so that the children are not disturbed, please 

can we ask if you arrive late that you wait in the reception area. 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

Nursery Back Pack & Spare Clothing 

 

 

 

Please can we ask that parents send in a bag 

everyday with your child. Please include a full 

set of  clothing, socks, underwear and spare 

nappies if your child is still using them. Also can 

we ask parents to check the bag at the end of 

the nursery session as any wet clothing will be 

put back into the bag to come home.  

 

 
 

Fruit Sharing at Snack Time. 

We like to promote healthy 

eating and encourage the         

children to eat different kinds of 

fruit & vegetables at snack time. 

Please help us by bringing  in 

some  fruit or vegetables every 

Monday for your child to share.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

££  Weekly School Fund ££ 

We collect £2.50 per week, this money helps us to 

buy  lots of different resources so that we can give 

the children lots of new experiences.  

We hope you can  support us and you can either pay 

weekly or for the full term. Online payments are     

welcomed using the bank details below and put your  

child's name as the reference. It is £17.50 for this 

term. 

Thank you. 

HSBC  

Account Name: Basnett Street Nursery School Fund 

Sort Code: 40-15-17 

Account number :02014211 

Weekly % Attendance 

 

    AM 1  91%  PM 1   60% 

    AM 2  95%  PM 2   72% 

    AM 3 100% PM 3    80% 

    AM 4 97%  PM 4    58% 

    AM 5 75%  PM 5    78% 

 

This week’s winners are 

 AM 3 

 


